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This bill, if passed, will have a devastating impact on a selected group of property 

owners across the state. It is patently unfair on its's face and will very likely expose 

the State to class action law suits based on numerous legal theories. Do the right 

thing. Vote no on this illogical, unjustifiable bill.  


